
Save the Gay Head Lighthouse
Preservation of this historic Martha's Vineyard icon
http://gayheadlight.org

The Ghost Ship of Gay Head
At the end of December in 1804, Gay Head lighthouse keeper Ebenezer Skiff
discovered an abandoned sloop ashore near the lighthouse. The ghost ship had no
captain, no crew aboard. But its cargo was still in the hold, and Mr. Skiff posted this
notice in the shipping news section of the New York Gazette & General Advertiser,  Jan.
21, 1805.

Enjoy this bit of history from the very early days of the Gay Head Lighthouse.
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